Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Professional Engineers
The Florida Board of Professional Engineers announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, January 22, 2008, 1:00 p.m.

PLACE: Sheraton Suites Cypress Creek, 555 N. W. 62nd Street, Fort Lauderdale, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: A workshop on proposed changes to Chapter 61G15-30, Responsibility Rules Common to All Engineers; Chapter 61G15-32, Responsibility Rules of Professional Engineers Concerning the Design of Fire Protection Systems; Chapter 61G15-33, Responsibility Rules of Professional Engineers Concerning the Design of Electrical Systems and Chapter 61G15-34, Mechanical Systems. To seek input, exchange ideas and gather information that can be utilized in the rule development process.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting Carrie A. Flynn.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact Carrie A. Flynn.

